
 
 

 
 

 

 

10/19/2023 

 

Tamarah Holmes, Ph.D. 

Director, Office of Broadband 

Department of Housing and Community Development 

600 East Main Street, Ste 300 

Richmond, VA 23219 

 

Dear Dr. Holmes: 

I am providing this Application Notice to notify the Virginia Department of Housing and 

Community Development that the Northern Shenandoah Valley Regional Commission (NSVRC) 

may submit an application for the FY2024 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative (VATI). 

The NSVRC may submit an application for VATI eligible locations within the counties of 

Augusta, Clarke, Fauquier, Frederick, Page, Rappahannock, Rockingham, and Warren. Brandon 

Davis, NSVRC’s Executive Director will be the main point of contact for the purposes of the 

application process, and can be reached at: 

   

400-E Kendrick Lane, Front Royal, VA 22630 

540-636-8800  

bdavis@nsvregion.org 

 

NSVRC understands that this VATI Application Notice is required in order to submit an 

application for the 2024 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative and that this notice is not binding 

on the entity represented by the undersigned, Virginia Department of Housing and Community 

Development. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brandon Davis 

NSVRC Executive Director 
 

 

 

 


